
Richard Brook, Community Governor
I have recently joined the governing body of Hillside as I feel passionately about the opportunities
education provides for young people to reach their potential. I have worked in primary education 
for the last 10 years throughout the north of England.  

I am currently Assistant Head in a primary school and thoroughly enjoy working within Hillside's 
community.  I felt extremely privileged to be asked to be a governor as I believe I have a lot to offer 
the role.  the role.  

In my spare time, I am a keen cricketer and play hockey in the winter.  I am really looking forward 
to working as part of the Wade Deacon Trust on the school’s journey forwards.
 


